Minutes of Bainbridge Township Cemetery Board August 12, 2009

Present: Jeff Markley, Township Trustee; Walter Rudyk, Road Superintendent; Greg Marous, Road Department; Don Mitchell and Linda Zimmerman, Secretary

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 A.M. at Restland Cemetery.

The board held a special meeting to review the map of the plots in the new expansion area and to view the storm sewer locations. It was determined that the rows where the storm sewers are located will only accommodate ashes with a 2' wide flush headstone and some graves will not be able to be used.

Mr. Markley will create a punch list and produce a cad drawing indicating the graves that will not be able to be used along with the graves where ashes only will be permitted.

Since there was no further business before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 8:40 A.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda L. Zimmerman Secretary to Cemetery Board